
COLOURING ACTIVITY
THE ROSE  
WINDOWS

WHERE ARE THEY?
Facing the front entrance of  
Ontario’s Legislative Building, 
look up and you will see two 
large round “rose windows.”  
They were originally meant  
to be clocks, but the plans 
changed, and they ended  
up as windows with detailed 
carvings instead. 

ABOVE: THE LEGISLATIVE  
ASSEMBLY OF ONTARIO SOUTH 
ENTRANCE 

RIGHT: VIEW FROM INSIDE  
THE ATTIC OF THE LEGISLATIVE  
BUILDING, LOOKING OUT  
THROUGH THE ROSE WINDOWS
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WHEN YOU’VE FINISHED
Take a picture of your beautiful 
rose window and share it with us! 
Ask a parent or guardian first and 
post your finished masterpiece 
to Twitter or Instagram with the 
hashtag #qpkids!
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